To The Productivity Commission

By Email: retail@pc.gov.au

Re: Public Inquiry — Retail Industry.

| am writing to voice my opposition to any reduction to Retail Industry
Workers entitlements.

My daughter is 18.5yrs of age and has worked it the retail industry for
10 months.

She works 12 hrs a week at $11.92 per hr part time, but is treated as a
casual employee. '

She works Thursday night, some Saturdays and most Sundays and
enjoys the penalty payments for those shifts worked.

Some of her regular complaints are:

No notice on shift or roster changes, additional hrs worked unpaid each
shift, an extra 0.5 hr/0.75 hr per shift, additional duties like open and
close the shop, no extra remuneration .

Again | am opposed to any reduction to her entitlements.

Regards

[- A. LD\,
Pe_ter McPherson

Kahibah NSW 2290

cc hep@actu.org.au



